
 

FAQs 
Call for participants in Cecilia Bengolea’s artistic action on October 25, 2022 

 
1) How long will it take? 60 minutes, from 7:30 pm to 8:30 pm. 

 
2) How will it unfold? 

 
6:45 pm: The action will be introduced by curator Maite Borjabad at the Auditorium. 
 
7:15 pm: Participants will gather in the Atrium. 
 
7:30 pm–8:30 pm: The action will take place in the Atrium. 
 
From 8:30 pm to 9:30 pm, participants will have exclusive access to the Museum 
galleries, with music by DJ Pappi. 

 
3) How should I go about admission and accreditation? Participants can come to the Museum 
as from 6:45 pm, showing the QR code of the confirmation of their reservation. 

 
4) Where should I go? 

 
o 6:45 pm: Auditorium (optional presentation) 
o 7:15 pm: Atrium (mandatory for all participants) 
o 8:30 pm: Museum galleries (optional tour) 
o 9:30 pm: Exit (Museum closes) 

 
5) Do I need to have any special bodily condition or physical characteristics? Not at all. 
Everyone is welcome. We need as many as 450 Museum Members. 

 
6) Do I need to be a good dancer? Will the performance include sophisticated moves or 
choreographies? No, you don’t need to be a good dancer. The action involves easy moves and you 
will be led by professional dancers. 

 
7) Can disabled visitors be part of the action? Of course! Everyone is welcome. If in doubt, or if 
you just want to let us know about your special condition, write an email to amigos@guggenheim-
bilbao.eus or call (+34) 944 359 012. 

 
8) Can people under age join the action? Yes, they can. If they are under 12, they have to come 
with an adult. Both have to book their places. 

 
9) Should I wear something specific? Not at all. Just wear comfortable clothes and footwear. 
Try not to carry too much weight; you’ll feel more comfortable if you’re lighter. 

 
10) How will I learn about changes or new developments in the action plan? When you book 
your place, check your contact information (email address and cell number), so that you can be 
reached if necessary. 

 
11) How should I sign up? You should sign up as of September 21, either online or at the 
Admissions desk. Places are limited! 

 
12) Will I get any gifts for being part of the action? Participants will get a picture and a 
documentary video of the action. 


